
 

 

January 26, 2023: Media Press Release: 

The Brunswick Rockin’ Stewbilee returns to Mary Ross Waterfront Park 

after a 2-year break. Due to the event, the Brunswick Farmer’s Market will 

not be open this Saturday, January 28th, but will be back open for business 

on Saturday, February 4th.   

The Brunswick Rockin’ Stewbilee will begin at 10:00 AM at Mary Ross 

Park, and the event will have a car show, arts & crafts, pooch parade and 

live music as well as the best tasting Brunswick Stew around. Learn more at 

https://brunswickstewbilee.com. 
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